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25th February 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
World Book Day 
 
Next Thursday 4th March is World Book Day. However, we will be celebrating the 
day on Monday 8th March coinciding with all the children returning to school. 
 
As part of the celebrations, the children are invited to dress as a book character. We 
understand that due to the current circumstances this may not be possible so the 
children can also come in their pyjamas ready for a bedtime story.  
 
All the children will be involved in activities and learning around a particular book or 
books. We hope to promote reading for pleasure and a love of books. To help inspire 
the children to read, we are running an ‘extreme reading’ competition. The children 
need to take a photograph of themselves reading in an unusual place or while doing 
another task. All the details of this are on the school app, Tapestry and Showbie. 
 
We look forward to seeing your photographs and costumes. 
 
 
 
Miss McBride  
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